
Red Squirrels September 

A busy start to the term for Year 6 with their swimming lessons. During 

this time the Year 5s have been working on team work and co-operation 

skills making bridges to hold some of our muddle monsters and 

MyHappyMind characters. We’ve also been making invitations to our 

Maths Fest Day on the 25th. 

 

 


